
Bulletin No.: PIC5181C

Date: Oct-2016

Subject: Assistance For Installing The Camaro Accessory Stripe Package(s)

Models: 2010 - 2015 Chevrolet Camaro

This PI was superseded to update model years. Please discard PIC5181B.

The following diagnosis might be helpful if the vehicle exhibits the symptom(s) described in this PI.

Condition/Concern

The General Motors Technical Assistance Center (TAC) has received calls from various
 

service managers and technicians, concerning the GM Accessory 

Camaro stripe kit installation.

Prior to installing any Camaro stripe kit, it is very important to make sure that the installing technician or accessory installer has reviewed the training/installation 

videos available through the GM Global Connect web site.
 

These videos will provide several tips that will ensure trouble free application of the different 

accessory stripes available.

Recommendation/Instructions

The path to find the training videos from the Global Connect web site is as follows:

From the Global Connect web site select the tab at the top of the site titled "Departments".

Next, select one of the following selections: "Sales", "Service", or "Parts".

Select the "Accessory Information Center" icon.

The Accessory Information Center will open in a new window.
 

From this new web site, hover over the
 

"Tool" tab at the top of the screen.
 

Then, from the dropdown menu, select "Training".

From there you will find information for instruction sheets, how-to videos, etc.
 

For this particular hood stripe selection, click on the "Accessory Training Videos" selection and here you will find various videos on different accessories.
 

Click on "Camaro Accessory Stripe Installation Intro (1 of 3)"

Save the video to your computer or open it without saving, and watch the video.
 

Do the same for video parts 2 and 3.
 

Important:  If the Accessory Information Center (AIC)
 

link is not listed under any of the
 

tabs listed above, please contact your dealer's Partner Security 

Coordinator (which can be located in theEdit Profile tab) and have
 

him or her
 

allow access to the AIC
 

website through your login ID.
 

This would be an issue that 

is related to a particular user ID and not having access allowed to the AIC tab.
 

Please follow this diagnostic or repair process thoroughly and complete each step.  If the condition exhibited is resolved without completing every step, the 

remaining steps do not need to be performed.

GM bulletins are intended for use by professional technicians, NOT a "do-it-yourselfer".  They are written to inform these technicians of conditions that may 

occur on some vehicles, or to provide information that could assist in the proper service of a vehicle.  Properly trained technicians have the equipment, tools, 

safety instructions, and know-how to do a job properly and safely.  If a condition is described, DO NOT assume that the bulletin applies to your vehicle, or that 

your vehicle will have that condition.  See your GM dealer for information on whether your vehicle may benefit from the information.

WE SUPPORT VOLUNTARY TECHNICIAN CERTIFICATION
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